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MASS SCHEDULE (MARCH 28—APRIL 16) 
Monday - Wednesday—Friday: 7:15 a.m. 
Tuesday—Thursday—Saturday: 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday: 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 
OUR COMMUNITY IS SERVED BY:  
Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 
Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, 
cflorez@smlparish.org 
Deacon Ken Motylinski 
Deacon Timothy R. Collins 
Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 
Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 
Jean E. Hoover, School Principal 
MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 
Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 
Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 
Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Marketing and Evangelization  
Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 
William P. Kiernan,  Michael Maher, Parish Trustees 
 

OFFICE HOURS:  
Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.– 4:00 p.m.  
 
ST. MARY THE LAKES ONLINE: 
Web Site Address: http://www.smlparish.org 
Email address: email@smlparish.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 
School website: http://www.smlschool.org 
Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

PARISH REGISTRATION:   ALL ARE WELCOME! 
“God is rich in mercy, because of His boundless love for us.”  
Ephesians 2:4 tells us God’s love knows no boundaries and neither 
does St. Mary of the Lakes. New parishioners, regardless of where 
they live, are welcome and encouraged to register at our parish.  
Registration forms are available at the doors of the church, in the 
parish office, and on our website at smlparish.org  
(click on contact us/registration). 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Confessions are heard Fri-
day mornings after the 9:00 a.m. Mass and Saturdays from 
4:30 to 5:00 p.m. You may also call the parish office to make an 
appointment for a different time.  
 
SACRAMENT OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office  
anytime or speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:  Baptisms are celebrated on the sec-
ond and fourth Sundays of the month. Parents must attend a Bap-
tism Preparation Session prior to their child’s Baptism. Sponsors 
also are encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, 
Ext. 110 as early as possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 
SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations to our engaged 
couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA):  If you or 
someone you know is considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if 
you were baptized Catholic but never received the Eucharist and/or 
Confirmation, call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to 
pass or fail. There is only faith to give and share.  
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:  Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 
MINISTERIAL VISITS:  The Sacraments are available to anyone 
confined to home or institution. Please contact the rectory if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church. �
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LOCATION, TELEPHONE NUMBERS: 
Parish Office  40 Jackson Rd. 654-8208 Ext.110 
Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 
St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 
Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 
Parish Youth Minister 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.311 
St. Vincent de Paul Jones Rd  953-0021  
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Stewardship  

March 20, 2016—to be published next week 
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����Sunday 

  7:30 a.m. 
  9:00 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
12:00 p.m. 

 
    Monday 

  7:15 a.m. 
      
    Tuesday 

   9:00 a.m. 
     
 
  
Wednesday 

  7:15 a.m. 
   
 

  Thursday  

    9:00 a.m. 
   
 

    Friday 

  7:15 a.m. 
      
   Saturday 

   9:00 a.m. 

 

   5:30 p.m. 
 
 
     Sunday 

    7:30 a.m. 
    9:00 a.m. 
  10:30 a.m. 
 

 12:00 p.m. 
 
    6:00 p.m. 

March 27 

For All Parishioners Living and Deceased 
For All Parishioners Living and Deceased 
For All Parishioners Living and Deceased 
For All Parishioners Living and Deceased 

 
March 28 

Kenneth Motylinski, Sr.—The Xerri Family 
 
March 29 

Walter Freas—Family 
Barry Eisele—The Hennessy Family 
John E. Southard—His Wife, Ann 
 
March 30 

Brighly Dougherty—Grandparents 
Robert Rhoad—Fran Carroll 
 

March 31 

Victoria and Nicholas Polewchak—Phil and 
Madeline Mitcheli 
 

April 1 

William Hurley—The Dwyer Family 
 

April 2 

Gerianne Jensen—George and Nancy Finan 
James and Margaret McGranaghan—George 
and Barbara McGranaghan 
Ralph J. Ledone III—SML Clergy, Staff, and 
Parishioners 
 

April 3 

For Our Parishioners 
Yolanda Fidell—Her Husband 
Walter Freas—SML PREP Staff 
Stephanie Bader—Peter and Lori Haas 
Elaine Palecki—Glory to God Prayer  
Community  
Deceased Members of K of C 6520 
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Prayer requests over a year old will be placed in a cat-
egory called Long Term Prayer Requests . These 
names will not be individually published, but they will 
be prayed for every day at Mass. 

Long Term Prayer Requests, as well as the  
following: Rosalind DeLaurentis, Robert Rogers,  
Patricia Thomas, Don Raman, Louis Tedeski, Kathryn 
Zaleski, Jean Boehm, Colin Yearly, Joanne Kojeski, 
Evelyn Doherty, Cathryn Roberts, Jennifer  
Kenderdine, Frank Parker, Florence  DeRenzis, Jeffrey 
Edwards, Anne Flinn, Norman Rebel, Pam Poling, 
Bruce Bunning, Joseph Rowan, Morgan Kelly, Kristin 
Hurley, Camille Smith, Stephen Schmitt, Manuel  
Pernas, Ron Lyczak,  Kimberly Shifflett, Ron Sabo, 
Maureen Layman, Alyson Long, Margaret Lane,  
Elizabeth Murphy, John Orio, Dick Uth, Alex Roggio, 
Brooke Conklin, Michael Josephs, James Zuratt, Reily 
Gardner, Andrew Lee, Leslie Brown, Joanne Marinelli, 
Alexander Jennings, Colleen Patton DeSantis, Carol 
Santos and Marguerite Fenimore, AJ Russo 
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GM3 David Lewis, USN, LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign 
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Thank you for your service to our country.  
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Pope Francis has granted that we may obtain a 
plenary indulgence  during the Year of Mercy. An 
indulgence is described as a remission of the  
temporal punishment from sins that are  
already forgiven. Venial sins are forgiven at  
every Mass through the penitential rite or  
reception of Holy Communion. Mortal sins are  
forgiven through the Sacrament of Confession. A 
plenary indulgence removes all temporal  
punishment while a partial indulgence removes 
part of it.  
 
To gain indulgences, either partial or plenary, it is 
necessary that the faithful: 
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· make a pilgrimage within 20 days to and  

pass through a Holy Door of Mercy.  
 
In the Diocese of Trenton, there is a Holy Door of 
Mercy at the following churches: 
 

Holy Cross, Rumson 
St. Aloysius, Jackson 
St. Barnabas, Bayville 
St. Catherine, North Middletown 
St. George, Titusville 
St. Gregory the Great, Hamilton Square 
St. Mary, Colts Neck 
St. Mary, Middletown 
St. Paul, Burlington 
St. Peter Church, Point Pleasant Beach 
St. Robert Bellarmine, Freehold 

 
Visit www.dioceseoftrenton.org for dates/ times. 
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Baptisms are held on the second and fourth Sunday of 
the month at 1:30 p.m. Call the parish office (609) 654-
8208, Ext. 110 to schedule your child to be baptized and   
to make arrangements to attend our Baptism  
Preparation Workshop. The next workshop will be  
Saturday, April 9th, at 10:00 a.m. in the Emmaus  
Center.  
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If you have Celiac disease and would prefer to  
receive a low gluten host, please go to the  
railing by the Tabernacle at the end of Holy  
Communion and identify yourself. The priest,  
deacon or Eucharistic minister of Holy  
Communion will give you a consecrated low gluten 
host at that time. 

�������	
����3�
�,	
����&!����4!	����
��������	
����3�
�,	
����&!����4!	����
��������	
����3�
�,	
����&!����4!	����
��������	
����3�
�,	
����&!����4!	����
�
��������������5#������������������5#������������������5#������������������5#����� ���

Beginning next Sunday, parishioners have the  
opportunity to donate $130 for flowers on the altar 
to honor a loved one or to make a special prayer 
request. If you would like to adorn the altar after 
Easter, call the parish office at (609) 654-8208, 
Ext.110. 
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St. Mary of the Lakes  
parish and staff offer a 
warm welcome and a  
Happy Easter to our 
 parishioners and to their 

families and friends who may be visiting during 
the Easter holiday and spring break. 
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From Monday, March 28th to Saturday, April 16th, 
the 7:15 a.m. Mass will be offered on Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday, and the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
will be offered on Tuesday, Thursday, and  
Saturday.  Please make a note of it.�
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    Allegra Del Rossi and Nathan Counsellor ����

      Third Announcement 

        Elizabeth Leahy and Adam Hill �
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Weekdays after the 7:15 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. Masses, 
Saturdays after the 9:00 a.m. Mass and Tuesday 
evenings at 7:30 p.m. in the church. 
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The Paschal candle, which was lit at the Easter 
Vigil, will be present and lighted at every Mass 
throughout the Easter season.  

The color of the clergy’s vestments, as well as 
the altar cloths, will be white, white being the 
symbol of innocence and triumph. White is the 
color used during both the Christmas and Easter 
seasons, as well as on feasts of our Blessed 
Mother, the angels, and saints who were not 
martyrs.      

Also, the first reading at Sunday Mass during 
this time will be from the Acts of the Apostles 
which contain the story of the early Church.    

At the Easter Vigil and on Easter Sunday, we 
are given the opportunity to make a public  
commitment to God by renewing our Baptismal 
promises. The promises have two parts: the  
rejection of Satan, his works, and his empty 
promises, and our Profession of Faith, which 
states what we believe as Catholics.   
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Congratulations to Amber Adler and Janice Malone 
who received the Sacraments of Initiation at the 
Easter Vigil. Now known as neophytes, Amber and 
Janice are in the Period of Mystagogy, when they 
will fully participate in the Eucharistic celebration 
with the faithful and continue to receive pertinent  
catechesis.   

May God bless Amber and Janice, and may their 
faith continue to grow and bear fruit. 
 

Show me the path I should walk, for I entrust  my 
life to you. Teach me to do your will, for you are 
my God.  May your kind spirit guide me on 
ground that is level.                Psalm 143:10 NAB     
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Congratulations to the newest members of our 
Catholic community who were received into the Full 
Communion of the Catholic Church at Easter Vigil: 
John Carney, Deborah Conroy, Richard Golden, 
Michele Mayer, Frayne Ronkowski, Scott Roe and 
Juanita Worthy  

We also celebrate Lauren Kochan, who  
completed her initiation through Confirmation and 
Eucharist, as well as Sara Mayer, Reagan  
McFarland and Christopher Warner who were  
confirmed.   

Our community welcomes and congratulates them 
and continues to offer them our prayers and support 
as they continue on their spiritual journey with us.  

 

Do not conform yourself to this age but be  
transformed by the renewal of your mind, that you 
may discern what is the will of God, what is good 
and pleasing and perfect.            Romans 12:2 NAB  
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On April 10th  following the 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 
a.m. Masses, parishioners are invited to the  
Emmaus Center for refreshments and fellowship. 
This is a great  time to meet other parishioners, 
especially our new Catholics, and learn more 
about our ministries. The Parish Health Ministry 
is celebrating its 20th Anniversary, so be sure to  
congratulate them and have a piece of their  
anniversary cake. 
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In an effort to offer our seniors (ages 55 and up) a 
new opportunity to gather in fellowship, service, and 
action, we will be forming a new Senior Adult Ministry 
here at St. Mary of the Lakes. (Some of you may  
remember “The Silver Foxes”!)  Watch the Sunday 
Bulletin for first meeting date. If you would like to be 
a part of this new ministry, sign up at Jackson Road  
entrance or contact Christine Brandt, (609) 654-
8208, Ext. 113 or cbrandt@smlparish.org. 
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Divine Mercy Sunday is  
celebrated on the Octave of 
Easter (the Sunday after 
Easter Sunday), which this 
year is April 3rd.  
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Relax! God put the wiggle in 
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suppress it in His house. You 
and your children are always 
welcome! 

You can help your children  
appreciate Mass more by sitting near the front, 
singing and praying with the congregation, and 
quietly explaining what is happening when they 
ask.   

If you feel you have to leave Mass with your 
child, take him or her to our baptistery for a 
break, but please come back.  

Need more of a break? There is child care in the  
Emmaus Center during the 9:00 a.m. and 10:45 
a.m. Masses.   �
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The presence of children is a gift to the church 
and a reminder that our parish is growing. 
Please welcome the children and give a smile of 
encouragement to their parents. If you see a  
parent struggling, please offer to help them. 
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Universal Prayer Intention:  That those involved in 
scientific research may serve the well-being of the 
whole human person.  

Intention for Evangelization: That the unique con-
tribution of women to the life of the Church may be 
recognized always.  
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At the Easter Vigil on March 26th, our RCIA Elect 
and Candidates will become new Catholics. They 
have been on this journey since October and will be 
looking for ways to engage in their faith.  

So that they can continue to grow in and feel part of 
our community, we will be hosting a Ministry Night 
for them and all parishioners on Monday, April 11th 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Emmaus Center.  

Ministry representatives will speak about their  
ministries and invite parishioners and our new  
Catholics to consider donating their time and talents 
to one that is of interest to them.  
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We congratulate our newest EMHCs who were  
commissioned at the 5:30 p.m. Mass this past week:  

Carol Bailey, Kelly Bailey, Stephen Bill, Fran  
Carpenter, James Freas, Brie Hartman, Kirsti Heatter, 
Max Heatter, Julia Leodori, Graham McFarland,  
Bianna McNally, Matthew Mitchell, Ann Naulty, Tina 
Orio, Anne Roettger, Garry Roettger, Nick  
Sangataldo, Apna Thuruthickara, Carol Wagner,  
John Wagner, Cecilia Wheaton, Rey Wheaton and 
Paul Xerri 
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Our contemporary music group, Redemption, 
sings at 6:00 p.m. Mass three times a month.  
A new song book is being prepared so that  
everyone can sing along with the group. Anyone  
wanting to join, call Sister Regina, (609) 654-
8208, Ext. 119. 

And Jesus said, “Let the little children come to 
me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of 
heaven belongs to such as these.” 

                                                      Matthew 19:14 
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Registration and enrollment for the upcoming 
school year continues at St. Mary of the Lakes 
School.   
 
Celebrating 60+ Years of Catholic education,  
St. Mary of the Lakes accepts students in grades  
K-8 with full day Kindergarten. The school also  
offers 3, 4, and 5 day-a-week morning or full-day 
Pre-K. Before and after school care is available. 
 
Parents considering enrolling their child/children 
can call 609-654-2546 Ext. 210 for a registration 
packet or to set up a school tour. Visit 
www.smlschool.org for additional information. �
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K-Screening: Tuesday, April 12th. Parents of a 
Kindergarten  student should call the main office 
to schedule an appointment time. �
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Look for the icons below that can be found on 
products you use every day. Then grab your  
scissors, start clipping and put them in the boxes 
located at the parking lot and Jackson Road 
church entrances or in the parish office. Each  
label brings up to $.10 for our school.  

Clip the labels from products such as Kellogg’s, 
Kleenex, Bic, Post, and many others, and bring 
them to Mass each Sunday! 
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Confirmation will be celebrated Wednesday, 
April 20th. Please pray for our eighth graders as 
they reach this milestone in their journey of 
faith. 
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St. Mary of the Lakes School will be closed over 
the Easter Holiday. Classes resume on Monday, 
April 4th. 
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The PTA of St. Mary of 
the Lakes School will 
hold its annual fashion 
show, Confections and 
Couture, on April 14th at 
Lucien’s Manor in Berlin.  

“We’re hoping that in  
addition to attending 
Confections and Couture, 
parishioners will be able 
to help us in other ways,” 

says chairperson Jennifer Valenti. “Donations 
can be made in the form of cash, checks (made 
payable to St. Mary of the Lakes School),  
theater, concert, and sporting event tickets, gift 
cards/certificates or even time in a vacation 
home or timeshare.  Remember, donations are 
tax deductible.” 

“Father Dan has permitted  donations and ad 
sponsorships to be accepted in the collection 
baskets and the parish office,” says Ms. Valenti. 
“These donations should be marked Tombola or 
Ad Book. We are happy to pick up a donation to 
accommodate donors.”  

Anyone wishing to make a donation should  
contact Jennifer Valenti at (856) 701-2415 or  
SMLtombola@gmail.com. For ad book  
information, contact Nicole Wright at (856) 904-
3927 or SMLAdBook@gmail.com.  
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Another huge thank you  to everyone who gave 
to this year’s Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA). Our 
parish has already pledged 100 percent of our 
goal of $139,600. ACA pledge forms are at the 
doors of the Church for parishioners who have 
yet to make their gift.����
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Spring and summer apparel are now available at 
the Society of St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store, 
Jones Road, Medford. Shopping at the Thrift 
Store offers an opportunity to purchase quality 
goods at an affordable price, while helping the 
poor. Every dollar spent helps fund programs for 
those in need in the surrounding area.  
Household items, books, and CDs are also  
available. 

If you haven’t shopped at the Thrift Store, you’ll 
be pleasantly surprised at the quality and range 
of items available at a good price. For shopping 
hours, call the Society of Saint Vincent de Paul  
at (609) 953-0021. 
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Parish Health Ministry members will  
be celebrating two decades of service on  
Community Sunday, April 10th, at the 9:00 a.m. 
Mass. Coffee/refreshments will be served  
afterward in the Emmaus Center. The Ministry 
continues to support and promote spiritual and 
physical wellness for the parish community and 
Medford/Medford Lakes  residents by providing 
health education/information, screenings,  
counseling, referrals, advocacy and visitation to 
individuals and groups. For more information, 
contact Pat Douglas at fiat2172@verizon.net or 
Sue Roggio, Chairfxr@aol.com. 

2	!��3�	���2�-�� ��		!�2	!��3�	���2�-�� ��		!�2	!��3�	���2�-�� ��		!�2	!��3�	���2�-�� ��		!�� ���
3!����	��7����!�
����3!����	��7����!�
����3!����	��7����!�
����3!����	��7����!�
���� �������� ������#
�	
��#
�	
��#
�	
��#
�	
� ���

Holy Cross’s Class of ’66 will celebrate their 50th 
reunion during Victorian weekend at the Grand 
Hotel in Cape May, October 8-9, 2016. A banquet 
dinner and dancing are included, along with the 
enchantment of being in one of New Jersey’s 
most famous seashore resort towns at its most 
colorful time of year. For information, contact 
Walt/Jackie Urban at: wmurbanjr@gmail.com or 
urbie3b@hotmail.com.  
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There’s still time to fill out an application   
for the upcoming Habitat for Humanity Service 
Trip to Baltimore, Maryland from June 21st 
through June 25th. Due to worksite safety issues 
and space limitations, applications will be  
accepted from Y.E.S. members who will be  
concluding their Sophomore, Junior or Senior 
year of high school and are at least 16 years of 
age by the first workday, Wednesday, June 22nd.  
Applicants must be able to depart with the group 
on the afternoon of Tuesday, June 21st and return 
with the group on Saturday morning, June 25th.  

Applications are available on the parish website, 
www.smlparish.org or by contacting Linda Xerri, 
(609) 654-8208, Ext. 111 or lxerri@smlparish.org. �
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Our Interfaith Hospitality Ministry is in urgent 
need of a cargo van or small box truck with 10-
foot-long cargo space to transport equipment  
between the Emmaus Center and school  
storage space on Route 70.  
 
If you or someone you know has such a vehicle  
who could help or that we could use, please let 
us know. The van would be used for an hour at 
10:30 a.m. on the first and second Sunday of the 
weeks that we care for homeless families. Your 
services would be needed about every 11 
weeks. If you can possibly assist, please call 
Marie Cox (609) 654-0244 or Jerry Grever (609) 
654-8276. �
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Weekly Calendar 

Sunday, March 27, 2016 to Sunday, April 3, 2016 

Sunday, March 27 Easter Sunday Masses 

 

7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m.—Church 

Monday, March 28 Masses 

RCIA 

Redemption Practice 

7:15 a.m.—Church 

7:00 p.m. —Conference Room 

7:00 p.m.—Church 

Tuesday, March 29 Mass 

 

9:00 a.m.—Church 

 

Wednesday, March 30 Mass 

Bible Study 

Legion of Mary 

Glory to God Prayer Group 

7:15 a.m.—Church 

10:15 a.m.—Emmaus Center 

11:00 a.m.—Conference Room 

7:30 p.m.—Emmaus Center 

Thursday, March 31 Mass 

Adoration  

Prayer & Bible Study 

Benediction 

K of C Degree Ceremony 

 

9:00 a.m.—Church 

9:30 a.m.—Church 

10:00 a.m. —Emmaus Center 

7:00 p.m.—Emmaus Center 

7:30 p.m.—Emmaus Center 

Friday, April 1 Mass 

Confessions 

7:15 a.m.—Church 

9:30 a.m.—Church 

 

Saturday, April 2 Men of Emmaus 

Masses  

Confessions 

 

8:00 a.m. —Emmaus Center 

9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m.—Church 

4:30 p.m.—Church 

Sunday, April 3 Masses 

Children’s Church 

YES Sr. Meeting 

7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.—Church 

10:30 a.m.—Emmaus Center 

7:00 p.m.—Emmaus Center 
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